
Work Record on February 17th, 2021 of The Chiayi Branch 

 
On the last day of the spring festival, the first day of work, 

17, February afternoon, The Chiayi Branch was holding a 

February meeting and a 2021 colleague relationship 

communication; and a prize drawing, all the gift certificates 

came from Director-General, Vice-Director, Chief Secretary, 

and 60 gifts came from The Chiayi Branch. 

The gifts were quite rich and the winning rate was high. 

People were saying "gong xi" and "Happy Lunar New Year" to each 

other in the communication. 

It shows all the colleague are unity and harmonious and it 

improved morale. 

Director Lin of The Chiayi Branch remind all colleague to have 

to use new thoughts and practices, don't stay the same, Director 

Lin of The Chiayi Branch reminds all colleagues to have to use 

new thoughts and practices, don't stay the same, let's work 

harder together to increase treasury and encourage all 

colleagues to stay safe and healthy on duty. 

Wish all colleagues and your family Happy Lunar New Year! 


